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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Alvan Donald <adonald@sidingmd.com>
Friday, March 19, 2010 11:09 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
proposed forex regulation

To whom it may concert

I am opposed to the newly proposed ’ REGULATION OF FOREX RETAIL’, I.D. #RIN3038-AC61

THANK YOU

Alvan Donald


